
PUBLIC NOTICE 

 

 

MEETING FOR THE ADOPTION OF RECOMMENDATIONS POSTPONED 

 
DESIGNING BUILDINGS WITHIN A PERSPECTIVE OF SUSTAINABLE DEVELOPMENT ON THE TERRITORY OF 

VILLE DE MONTRÉAL 
 

The Commission permanente sur l’eau, l’environnement, le développement durable et les grands 

parcs held a public consultation in November 2016 on designing buildings within a perspective of 

sustainable development on the territory of Ville de Montréal. 
 
Given the number and quality of the drafts and opinions received, the committee wishes to take 
the time needed to carefully analyze all the proposals submitted by the participants before making 
its recommendations. Consequently, the public meeting for the adoption of recommendations 
scheduled for December 13, 2016, is cancelled. Please note that a new meeting for the 
adoption of recommendations will be announced at a later date.  
 
 
INFORMATION:   Service du greffe 

   Division des élections, du soutien aux commissions et de la réglementation 

   275, rue Notre-Dame Est, suite R-134 

   Montréal  (Québec) H2Y 1C6 

   Telephone: 514 872-3000   

 commissions@ville.montreal.qc.ca 
   @Comm_MTL 
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